Diocesan Pilgrimage Day
Celebrating the
Year of Mercy

Diocesan Pilgrimage Day to mark Jubilee Year of Mercy

Bishop Mitchell Rozanski invites all members of the Catholic community in western Massachusetts to a
local Pilgrimage Day marking the Jubilee Year of Mercy. This very special & FREE event will take place
Saturday September 10 starting at 10 a.m. on the scenic grounds of Camp Holy Cross in Goshen. The day
will feature many spiritual activities including talks, Reconciliation, Chaplet of Divine Mercy, a
celebratory concluding Mass with Bishop, as well as time to just enjoy the beautiful grounds. Children

and young adults are most welcome and, weather permitting, swimming and boating activities will be
available on the lake.

Don’t miss out of this great faith filled opportunity! Again this day is free! Bring a picnic lunch or
hamburgers and hotdogs will be available at a nominal charge. To help organizers plan, those attending
are asked to fill out a simple registration form. You can register and learn more about this day at
www.diospringfield.org or call 413 452-0559 and leave your name, phone number and number of adults
and children who will attend. Brochures are also available at the entrances of the church.

Don’t miss out on this diocesan wide celebration of the Jubilee Year of Mercy — September 10th at Camp
Holy Cross. Join us!



